

INSPECTOR GENERAL

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE DOD HOTLINE 1900 DEFENSE PENTAGON WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1900

July 11, 2016

Campaign for Accountability Attn: Anne Weismann 1201 Connecticut Avenue, N.W. Suite 300 Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Anne Weismann:

This is in response to your complaint (20160520-037646) to the DoD Hotline.

In accordance with Department of Defense Directive 5505.06, "Investigation of Allegations Against Senior Officials of the Department of Defense," your complaint was forwarded to our Directorate for Investigations of Senior Officials (ISO) for preliminary analysis.

The ISO reviewed your allegations and found insufficient basis to initiate an inquiry.

No further action will be taken by the Defense Hotline. Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Sincerely,

Patrick Gookin Director

DoD Hotline